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Partners Robert Kohl, Lawrence Levin, Maryann Waryjas and Mark Wood will speak at this
complimentary webinar on implementing the SEC's new proxy disclosure rules at 12:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, January 19.

Topics that will be discussed at this webinar include:

Board leadership structure and risk oversight
Relationship between compensation policies and risk
Director qualifications

Board diversity considerations

Compensation consultant conflicts of interest
Revisions to compensation tables

Transition rules

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.


https://katten.com/

Lawrence D. Levin
+1.312.902.5654

lawrence.levin@katten.com
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